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20

th
/21

st
 September  

Vigil 6p.m: Patricia Kitty Carolan, 1
st

 Anniv. 
Muff Vigil: 7.30p.m. John Tierney 1

st
 Anniv  

Corlea 9a.m: Patsy & Michael Duffy & dec family 
10.30a.m. Annie Gargan, Months memory 
12noon: Brendan Carolan, Anniv 

27
th

/28
th

 September 
Vigil 6p.m  Frances Hickey, Months Memory 
Muff Vigil: 7.30p.m. Peter,Rose & Elizabeth Reilly & dec family Anniv. 
Corlea 9a.m Mass in Corlea 
10.30a.m.Declan Rooney, 1

st
 Anniv. 

12noon :Paul Lyons, Months Memory 

Tuesday: 10a.m.Mass 
Wednesday: 10a.m Mass 

Thursday: 10a.m Mass 
Friday: 10a.m Brian & Phyllis McKenna, Anniv. 
Saturday 1p.m. Wedding 

       

Eternal rest grant 
unto them O Lord: 

 

One in the 
Sacrament of 
Marriage: 

Anna Price (nee Farrelly), Navan, Olive Smith (nee Cunningham), Newbliss. 

 

Congratulations to Karl Grogan and Debbie Heard on their recent marriage. Couples 
intending marriage in the Diocese of Meath must complete an ACCORD pre marriage 
workshop, visit www.accord.ie. Further information on registration from 
www.crsappointments.ie  

Reborn through 
Baptism & The 
Holy Spirit:  
 
 
Adoration: 
 
 
 
Mass Bookings 
2015: 
 
 
 
 
September 
Offerings: 
 
Hospital 
Visitation: 
 
 
 

Parish Mission 
2015: 
 
 
 
 
Fr. Emmet: 

The next baptism preparation meeting is on Thursday 2nd October 2014 at 8p.m. in The 
Parish Centre. All baptisms take place on the 2nd and 4th Saturday of each month at 4p.m. 
in Kingscourt Church. 
 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament continues from after Mass each Tuesday in the Parish 
Church We are asking parishioners to consider giving even half an hour for quiet prayer 
and reflection before the Blessed Sacrament. 
  
The New Mass Diary for the booking of Masses in 2015 will be available in the Sacristy 
after Mass next weekend. Please note that in so far as possible Mass requests will be 
honoured. Please also note that a Month’s Memory Mass and First Anniversary Masses 
take precedence and may necessitate a change of day and date in an already scheduled or 
booked Mass. Your understanding and kind co-operation is appreciated in this pastoral 
matter. 
 

Thank you for the September Offerings in support of your Priests. 
 

Visitation to the sick in Hospital is a very important part of the life of a Priest. Please note 
that names of patients are no longer available on visitation to a hospital. If a member of 
your family is in hospital, please contact Fr. Gerry directly as they may appreciate a visit.  
 
Our Parish Mission takes place during Lent 2015 from March 21st -29th incl. and will be 
conducted by The Redemptorist Mission team. The Mission team is asking all parishioners 
to furnish them with your signed suggestions, ideas and comments in writing in regard to 
the Mission to The Parish Office by September 30th next. The Mission will reflect your 
ideas in thought and content. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and assistance. 
 
A WARM WORD OF WELCOME TO FR.EMMET WHO IS HOME FROM THE USA ON 
HOLIDAY. WE WISH HIM A TIME OF RENEWAL AND REFRESHMENT AMONG HIS FAMILY 
AND MANY MANY FRIENDS IN KINGSCOURT. 

 

http://www.accord.ie/
http://www.crsappointments.ie/


This week’s collection: Plate: €1385 Many thanks. Development Target €1850 Received €1990  

VOLUNTEERING IN OUR PARISH 

What can I do? Am I willing to assist? 

 Readers. 

 Ministers of Holy Communion. 

 Eucharistic Adoration. 

 Members of the Parish Choirs/Folk Group/ Instrumentalists. 

 Altar Societies. 

 Church Cleaning Group Rotas. 

 Baptismal Team Members. 

 Collectors. 

 Stewards. 

 Altar Serving Teams. 

 Etc etc etc 

 PLEASE LEAVE YOUR NAME AND CONTACT DETAILS AT THE PARISH OFFICE BY 

SEPTEMBER 30TH NEXT. 

ACCORD COUNSELLING:  

Challenging times can be rough on relationships. When it comes to protecting your most 

precious investment (your marriage), talk to ACCORD. ACCORD services based at Saint 

Anne’s Resource Centre, Navan are based on clients needs, not on the ability to pay, can help 

you get the most from your marriage. Morning and Evening appointments are available. Office 

hours are Monday – Friday 9.30a.m. – 12.30p.m.   Call Navan ACCORD AT 046 9023146 

Community notices:  Church door collection next weekend for the Apostolic Society.  Annual 

Service of Remembrance at Lourdes Church, Hardmans Gardens, Drogheda on Sun 5th Oct at 

3.15pm for families of children and babies who died during pregnancy, birth or in childhood.  

Enrolment for Adult Education Classes for the autumn term at O’Carolan College, Nobber on 

September 22nd/23rd from 7p.m. – 9p.m.Contact 046 9052177 and meathnightclasses@lmetb.ie  

Parent and Guardians of children who are  attending schools not under the patronage of the Bishop 

of Meath and who wish their children to receive the Sacraments of First Holy Communion or 

Confirmation in 2015 are asked to apply in writing by September 30th to The Parish Office.  Oil 

painting classes will commence in the Matt Talbot Hall on Tuesday 7th Oct 11am to 1pm, tutor Ray 

Savage, beginners welcome.  Kingscourt Brass & Reed Band currently recruiting new members 

Come to the band room, St. Mary's Hall, Wednesday 7.00pm.  Cormeen Complex is now open also 

on Saturday/Sunday and Bank Holidays by appointment only.  Please contact Louise/Damien @ 086 

7732649 for any information regarding classes or bookings.  Lough an Lae ICA, Celebrating their 40th 

Anniversary Sat 4th Oct  Mass in Muff @ 7.30pm followed by buffet and music in Cabra Castle, €25 

for booking contact 087 9616876. 

Irish Blood Transfusion Service will be at the Community Centre on Mon 29th Sept from 5pm 

to 8pm., it is important to remember that many patients in hospitals need our blood and that 

this need never ceases. Lough Derg Pilgrimage is hosting a Special Day of Reflection for all 

families who have experienced suicide on Wednesday, September 24th next. Further information by 

contacting www.loughderg.org   Gala Evening hosted by Richard Corrigan in aid of St Vincent de 

Paul at Park Lodge Hotel, Virginia on Sat 4th Oct at 7pm.  Tickets €100 each, contact 1800677 777 or 

infonortheast@svp.ie 

mailto:meathnightclasses@lmetb.ie
http://www.loughderg.org/
mailto:infonortheast@svp.ie

